November 18, 2003

The Honorable Bill Bogaard Mayor of the City of Pasadena 100 North Garfield Avenue Room 237 Pasadena California 91109 OFFICE OF THE DATE OF THE DATE

## Dear Mayor Bogaard:

I have had the honor of serving the City of Pasadena as a member of the Utility Advisory Commission for several years. It is time for me to turn my attention to other responsibilities in my community and City including representing my neighborhood on the Historic Preservation Commission.

I hereby resign my membership on the UAC as of the end of this month, November 30, 2003.

Sincerely, Ausgah Fan blato

Joseph Feinblatt

Cc Victor Gordo
Phyllis E. Currie
William A. Sullivan
Sid Tyler

Destrict 5